
Bill 2-7

From: Alan and Joanne Matheson <ganymedeborders@gmail.com>
Sent: September 17, 2018 3:34 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Fwd: Bill 27 Animal Protection Act

It has just last evening been brought to my attention the introduction of Bill No. 27 (Animal Protection Act) and once
again there should have been more public consultancy especially with parties directly involved, before like most
legislation it flies under the radar. As breeders for more than forty years, our animals welfare has always come first, but
this Act as written gives The Nova Scotia Society for the Prevention of Cruelty, powers that are far too far ranging and
susceptible to mis-application. This is especially true for an organization which has had ties to Animal Rights
organizations, PETA and the like. Some of these people have private agendas that are not conducive to animal welfare
and/or ownership.
We fully support the care and welfare of animals but cannot support this Act as written, the powers of seizure puts ail
the onus of the owner and none what so ever on the The Nova Scotia Society for the Prevention of Cruelty. It reads as if
it was written to vilify and undermine animal ownership, there are numerous other points or dispute also, but as this is
being written in haste, time is of the essence. We would be pleased to discuss this further as it needs serious re
consideration. We do hope this is not too little to late.

Thank you

Al and Joanne Matheson

ganymedeborders@gmail.com

Home of Multiple Best in Show and Best in Specialty Show Winners

Al and Joanne Matheson

ganymedeborders@gmail.com

Home of Multiple Best in Show and Best in Specialty Show Winners
Sent from my iPhone

Ganymedeborders@gmail.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alan and Joanne Matheson <ganymedeborders@gmail.com>

Date: September 17, 2018 at 3:32:52 PM ADT

To: legcoffice@novascotia.ca

Subject: Bill 27 Animal Protection Act

It has just last evening been brought to my attention the introduction of Bill No. 27 (Animal Protection
Act) and once again there should have been more public consultancy especially with parties directly
involved, before like most legislation it flies under the radar. As breeders for more than forty years, our
animals welfare has always come first, but this Act as written gives The Nova Scotia Society for the
Prevention of Cruelty, powers that are far too far ranging and susceptible to mis-application. This is
especially true for an organization which has had ties to Animal Rights organizations, PETA and the like.
Some of these people have private agendas that are not conducive to animal welfare and/or ownership.
We fully support the care and welfare of animals but cannot support this Act as written, the powers of
seizure puts all the onus of the owner and none what so ever on the The Nova Scotia Society for the



Prevention of Cruelty. It reads as if it was written to vilify and undermine animal ownership, there are
numerous other points or dispute also, but as this is being written in haste, time is of the essence. We
would be pleased to discuss this further as it needs serious re-consideration. We do hope this is not too
little to late.

Thank you

Al and Joanne Matheson

ganymedeborders@gmail.com

Home of Multiple Best in Show and Best in Specialty Show Winners

Sent from my iPhone
Ganymedeborders@gmail.com




